

February 2017 Newsletter

Letter from the Presidents

Is is just us, or is 2017 flying by? Of course, the spring-like weather makes it feel more like April than February. Spring break is coming up quickly.

We have started getting emails from parents whose sons and daughters have been accepted into the Class of 2021. We hope to meet several of the admissible cadets and their parents at the upcoming Founders Day Dinners and would love to have some of you join us.

Special Congratulations to the Firsties - 100 nights and counting!

As our term winds down, the Club is in need of 2019 parent(s) to step up to serve as Presidents next year. It is crucial that someone steps up for this important role. We have streamlined things to minimize the time involved and are hoping to have some overlap with the new presidents so we can share information over the next few months. Please contact us if you are able to serve the club for the next school year at wppccolorado@gmail.com. If no one contacts us, we will starting making calls!

See below for information about upcoming events.



Founder's Day Dinner

Friday, March 3rd

6:00pm - 10:00pm

Denver University Club

1673 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado

\$68 per person

Featured Speaker:

Brigadier General Diana Holland 76th Commandant, U.S. Corps of Cadets

We could use some club parents to help us meet and provide information to Colorado families of the Class of 2021.

For more information and to purchase tickets: https://secure.west-point.org/wpsd/foundersday/



Founder's Day Dinner

Saturday, March 4th
7:00 pm
Cheyenne Mountain Resort
3225 Broadmoor Valley Road
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Featured Speaker:

Brigadier General Diana Holland 76th Commandant, U.S. Corps of Cadets

For more information: http://www.westpointaog.org/WPSPPR2017FD.



Mother's Tea

Special thanks to Cindy Silvis for hosting the Mother's Tea for the second year - she created a beautiful event for us moms last year!

March 26, 2017
1:00pm
6880 Peppertree Court
Niwot, Colorado

RSVP to: 720-837-7417 or cindysilvis@comcast.net

We Need You!!!

Club Presidents Elect - 2019 parents are needed to be president next year. The year runs from June 2017 - June 2018. Please contact us for more information.

West Point Society of the Pikes Peak Region Parent Rep - this organization helps plan tailgates and other events to support WP cadets when they visit the Air Force Academy or Fort Carson. Please contact Cyndi Vosburgh for more information: cgvosb@gmail.com.

Colorado All Service Academy Ball Committee Representatives - the committee is wrapping up the 2016 event and is looking for committee members for next year's ball. Contact Dana Arvin for more info: danaarvinlaw@msn.com.

Upcoming Dates

March 10-12: Plebe-Parent Weekend

March 10-19: Spring Break

May 12: Last Day of Academic Classes

May 15 -19: Term End Exams

May 27: Class of 2017 Graduation

